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On 20 and 21 September 2023, during the film shooting in the Lions' Courtyard, we will be open for
our readers as usual!

We would like to inform our readers and visitors that on 20 and 21 September 2023, there will be
a film shooting in the Lions' Courtyard.
The opening hours of the library will remain unchanged and you can access the library as follows:
On Wednesday, 20 September, the Savoy Terrace and the Stéckl Staircase will be closed. The
main entrance to the library can be accessed

e from the Vienna Gate via the Raven Gate and the Hunyadi Courtyard,

e from the Dézsa Gydrgy Ut and Palota Ut by the Tabdn elevators.

There may be a waiting time of a few minutes due to filming.

On Thursday, 21 September, access to the library will be unobstructed, but due to the shooting in
front of the main entrance, a few minutes' wait may be required.

Thank you for your patience, we look forward to welcoming our readers and visitors!
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